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January 2, 2018 
 
 
 
Subject:  Procurement Policy of Cloned Cattle 
 
To:   National Beef Fed Cattle Buyers and Procurement Group 
 
From:   Chad Barker 
 
 
 
In response to questions concerning cloned cattle, it is National Beef’s procurement policy to not 
knowingly purchase cloned fed steers and heifers. 


